SHORT COURSE ATTENDANCE CERTIFICATES

The Sub-Committee on Taught Courses agreed at its meeting on 27 April 1999 that short course attendance certificates should no longer bear the signature of the Academic Registrar, as the Academic Registry is not involved in record-keeping.  The Dean of the Faculty or the course organiser should sign certificates.  
Supplies of the certificate are available from Reprographics.
